
The Florida Department of Transportation will be making traffic signal 
modifications on S.R. 520 (W. Cocoa Beach Causeway) at the entrance 
to Cape Canaveral Hospital. The project involves replacing the existing 
strain poles with mast arms, removing the continuous green light for 
eastbound through traffic, and bringing the westbound and southbound 
right turn lanes under signal control.

This safety enhancement project also includes construction of a 
pedestrian crossing on S.R. 520 to connect the multi-use trail on the 
south side of the road with the bus stop on the northwest side of the 
intersection. The existing eastbound left turn lane will be lengthened to 
meet current design standards.

Construction will begin with building the bases for the mast arms in 
early January. The signals are expected to be installed by spring 2018.

The work will require periodic daytime and nighttime single lane closures near the intersection. Motorists 
are asked to please use caution in the area and be alert for changing traffic patterns. Construction may 
also require temporary sidewalk closures and changes to pedestrian routes. Pedestrians will be safely 
directed around the work.

Signal Modifications on State Road (S.R.) 520  
at Cape Canaveral Hospital
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For more information, please contact Carolyn Fitzwilliam, Public Information Coordinator,  
(386) 740-3566 or carolyn.fitzwilliam@dot.state.fl.us.

At a Glance
Contractor:  

P&S Paving, Inc.

Project Start:  
January 2018  

	 Estimated Completion:  
Spring 2018

Lane closure information 
can be found on the FDOT 

Central Florida website 
www.cflroads.com.
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